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Nov 181982

Docket No. 99900221/82-01

Consolidated Controls Corporation
A Condec Company
ATTN: Mr. J. K. Engelberger

Vice President / General Manager
15 Durant Aver:ue
Bethel, CT 06801

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of September 21 and 30,1982, in response to
our letter dated September 2, 1982. We have no further questions at this
time and will review your corrective actions and preventive measures
during a future inspection.

Also, thank you for the use of your Quality Control Manual. We are
returning it because we do not currently have a need for it.

Sincerely,

..ogf at sir.ned bys
U. ROIApov5"

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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